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12 June 2024 

WAKAKIRRI PERFORMANCE 

 

Dear Families, 

Our students will be performing in Wakakirri on Wednesday 7 August 2024 at the Norwood 

Concert Hall. 

We will be departing school at 2:30pm via private bus (Adelaide Transport), travelling to 

the Norwood Concert Hall. We need to arrive at the theatre by 3:00pm. Students will be 

involved in a full-dress rehearsal at the theatre from 4:15-4:45pm. The performance will run 

from 7:15-9:00pm. Students will remain with staff until the end of the performance. 

A pizza dinner will be provided during the break. 

Students will be required to bring the following with them on the day:  

 Drink bottle with water only. 

 Snacks (nut free). 

 Wakakirri T-shirt. 

 Costumes (a note will be sent out regarding this shortly). 

 Medications (such as an asthma puffer). 

 Foundation.  

 Red lipstick.  

 Mascara. 

Please make sure all items are carefully labelled. 

(For hygiene reasons, we require each student to provide their own make-up). 

Students are asked not to bring any devices to the rehearsal. 

Students must be picked up by a parent/guardian from the theatre at 9:15 pm in the area 

identified on the night. If an adult other than yourself will be picking up your child, please 

notify staff in writing. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Phone:  08 8165 4700 

Email:   Christine.Falco427@schools.sa.edu.au 

Kim.McCarthur808@schools.sa.edu.au  

  Sonia.Rechichi822@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Falco   Kim McCarthur  Sonia Rechichi 

R-6 WELLBEING LEADER  DANCE TEACHER  TEACHER 
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